
 

 

 

 
 

 

January 5, 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Members of the St. John Paul II School Community, 

 
I am writing to update you on the progress of our President’s search. 
 
The President Search Committee and our consulting team at Carney Sandoe & Associates have been 
busy interviewing talented candidates for the position. As you can imagine, it is exciting to meet 
these leaders and hear about their diverse experience, talents, and passion for educating students.  

 
At this stage, we have invited a group of finalists to visit campus next week. They will meet St. John 
Paul II students, faculty, administrators, and parents. Each candidate will be introduced to the 
school community a few days before their visit to campus.  Everyone who meets the finalists will 
have the chance to submit an anonymous survey to share their observations with the Search 
Committee. We hope that the process will be concluded in the next few weeks, but we are 
determined to take as long as is needed to find the very best match for St. John Paul II School. 

 
It is remarkable to all of us on the President Search Committee to see how St. John Paul II’s 
compelling mission has brought such clarity and focus to this search process. We are proud to 
represent St. John Paul II to this accomplished and outstanding group of candidates, and we are 
grateful to have such support and interest from the school community. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Daniel Roy 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


